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OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

REGISTRATION NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

All students are advised that late registration which had been scheduled to end on
Friday, 3 December 2021 has been extended and will now close on Friday, 17
December 2021.

All unregistered students are encouraged to take advantage of this extension and
register before the Christmas break to avoid inconveniences. No registration cases
will be entertained after this generous extension.

On account of the fourth wave COVID-19 threat, all students are encouraged to get
vaccination, sanitise, mask-up and stay safe.

N.B. Students who are not registered will not be allowed into the examination
venues.

Be guided accordingly.
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